
Maths

This term we will be following 
the White Rose maths 
curriculum.  We will be 
focussing on negative 

numbers, converting units and 
measuring volume.

History
The children will continue to learn 

about the history of The Tudors. We 
are going to focus on putting events 
from this era of into chronological 

order, focus on Henry VII, his 
marriages and homes and also Tudor 

punishments. 

Term Six
Year 5

Off With Their Heads

Welcome Back to Year 5!
We have an exciting final term ahead of us! If you have 

any questions please ask your child’s teacher, Miss 
Rowson, Mr Holliday and Mrs Taylor.

English

In English this term the 
children will be exploring 

various writing styles.  This 
will include; Narratives, a 
Biography, an informal 

letter and poetry.

Year 5’s focus text will 
continue to be “Wild Boy’ by 

Rob Lloyd Jones. 

Art
This term in art, the children will 
be learning about the artist Alifia 
Khan who is a self taught artist, 

with a passion for Islamic 
geometry. 

The medium being used this term 
is clay.

Religious Education
In R.E, Year 5 will continue to learn about at Islam. 
This term’s enquiry question is ‘How is the Qur’an 

vital to Muslims today?’ 
They will be considering important events during 

the Night of Power and the giving of the Qur'an as 
well as actions a Muslim might take to show 

respect to the Qur'an and why.



Term Six
Year 5

Off With Their Heads

Computing 
In computing pupils will be further 
investigating the Mars Rover and 
their understanding binary, pixels 

and coding.

Homework
Spellings and times tables will still 

be sent home each week with 
spelling tests being held on a 

Friday.  Alongside this your child 
will have various tasks that they 

can complete for bonus Dojo 
points!

French 
Recap

Year 5 will be recapping on the four 
topics that they have been taught 

this year: My Home, The Classroom, 
The Weather and Clothes.

PSHE
PSHE this term will be 
focusing on the topic 

“Changing Me.”   

Music 
Year 5 will be learning Dancing In The 
Street by Martha And The Vandellas.
The children will listen to, appraise, 

sing and discuss the different 
elements of the music.

Science
Year 5 will continue to 
look at properties and 
changes in materials, 

learning about the wider 
properties of materials 

and their uses. 

As well as studying 
reversible and 

irreversible changes, we 
will  use common 

indicators to identify 
irreversible changes. 

Physical Education
All Year 5 classes will have 

PE on a Monday . 
and a Wednesday this term.

As the weather is getting 
warmer more of our PE 
lessons will be outside. 

Therefore, please ensure 
your child has a water 

bottle, sunscreen and a hat 
on PE days

Please ensure your 
child is wearing the 
correct PE uniform 

with community
colours being worn.


